
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The festive spirit is alive and well here at Scoil 

Chaitríona! Our rooms are buzzing with excitement 

as we gear up for a joyful December. Here are some 

important dates to mark on your calendar: 

 

 Thursday, 12th December: Public Health Nurse 

Visit for Junior Infants and New Entrants. 

 Friday, 13th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

 Wednesday, 18th December: School trip to the 

Abbey Centre for a Christmas movie outing! 

 Thursday, 19th December: Our much-

anticipated Christmas Shows! (Times to be 

confirmed this week.) 

 Friday, 20th December: School closes early at 

12:30 p.m. for the Christmas Holidays. 

 

 

 


